PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE “PLsSTA>

The Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA) will hold a hearing to
gather public input on the following proposed service changes that will
follow the opening of the new SunRunner line:

- Ending the Route 18 at Grand Central Station instead of downtown
St. Petersburg.

« Reducing the frequency of the Central Ave. Trolley to every 30 minutes
and ending service to the County Beach Park at 6:00 pm every evening.
After 6:00 pm the Central Ave. Trolley will end its route at 75th Ave.

and Gulf Blvd. in St. Pete Beach.

The hearing will be held:
Date: August 11th, 2022 Time: 12:00 p.m.

PSTA Auditorium

3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716

To view the meeting: https://youtu.be/h6H7KJzq8D8

Hearings are scheduled for 30 minutes, but will be extended if necessary. If you are
unable to attend in person, written comments are welcome, please address them to:

PSTA Budget Public Hearings
3201 Scherer Dr.
St. Petersburg, FL 33716

Or comments may be submitted via email to: routechanges@psta.net
(include name and address for the official record).

If you need a sign language interpreter, large print materials, or other ADA accommodations in order to
participate, please call the PSTA InfoLine at (727) 540-1900 or email ride@psta.net.



